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Rosenberg Corey

From: kmeaganvogel <kmeaganvogel@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:10 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Please support HB 2004

Hello, my name is Meagan Vogel. I am a renter in the Woodstock neighborhood. And tenants rights are very 
important to me, as I have seen so many people lose their homes due to extreme rent increases and no cause 
evictions.  
Please support HB 2004. It is so crucial at this time, with Portland's housing crisis and lots of folks moving here 
from California.  
We must attempt to help porlanders stay in their homes.  
 
Thank you so much for listening and, in advance, for helping tenants all over portland. 
 
Sincerely, 
Meagan Vogel 
 
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 


